
Waimea Trails and Greenways
MEETING NOTES

July 20, 2009

PRESENT:   Clem Lam,   Avi Okin,  Peggi Kamisato

1. Parker Ranch fencing - Brandie Beaudet  said he met last week with 
James Komata and talked about the Parker Ranch fence going on 
Parker Ranch land between Opelo and Kahawai Street. Parker Ranch 
and Parks and Rec don't want to do that because it will take too much 
land from the Regional Park obligation.
Brandie did say they will look into putting in a temporary electric 
fence so we can have our work day and extend the trail to Kahawai 
Street. He will talk to the live stock manager. Clem needs to follow up 
with Brandie.

2. Avi and his grandson spread wood chips along the trail last Saturday 
between CFHT  and the Nature Park.

3. David Imata says he will be 90% complete with his drawings for 
Increment One by the beginning of August. He has already submitted 
for permitting the 404, 401, NPDES, CLOMR. He needs to find out who 
can represent the Native Hawaiian organization in Waimea so he can 
submit the 106 Cultural survey. He has done the State Historic 
Presevation requirements and they should be coming back to him this 
week.

cc. James Komata, David Imata
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